NOTICE

VACANCY ON THE LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

There will be a vacancy on the Board of Trustees of the Louisville Public Library, effective January 1,
2025.

Interested persons are asked to submit a letter giving background information and telling why she or he
would like to serve on the Board of Trustees of the Louisville Public Library for a seven-year term (Jan
2025-Dec 2031).

Requirements:
Candidates should be residents of either the City of Louisville or Nimishillen Township and must be at
least 18 years of age. Service on the Board is voluntary and without compensation.

As required by the Ohio Revised Code, the Board of Education of the Louisville City Schools will make
the official appointment.

Please submit a letter of interest on or before 12 noon on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 to:

Board of Trustees of the Louisville Public Library
700 Lincoln Avenue
Louisville, OH 44641

Or by email at:
brock@]louisvillelibrary.org



